WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 01-51

SUBJECT: Contract Award For Engineering Services During Construction to
Raven Engineering, In The Amount of $72,000 for West Parks
Highway Water Main Extension.

REQUESTED BY: Public Works

PREPARED BY: Public Works DATE: July 16, 2001

FOR AGENDA OF: July 23, 2001

SUMMARY: The City has received grant funding to extend water service along the
Parks Highway. This project is expected to be completed this year.

DISCUSSION: Raven Engineering conducted the engineering design for this project.
This contract award will provide the necessary inspections, contract administration
support, and ADEC Certification to obtain operation approval for the utility.

FISCAL IMPACT: _ No _X Yes, amount requested: $72,000.00
Funds: 32-55-691-865-06 Parks West Water Main Ext.

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Council is requested to approve a contract award to
Raven Engineering in the amount of $72,000 for West Parks Highway Water Main
Extension.

Reviewed by: SARAH PALIN, Mayor

Presented to council on —7/02 BA/

Actiontaken: [ZA@pproved [l Denied
other
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